
Holland Trails Committee Minutes
Date: October 23, 2019
Present: Richard & Chris Haller and Anne Hall

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of 
the meeting held September 25th were approved. Chris presented the 
treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350.

November 1st is the target closing date for the Sichol property. The 
$50,000 which Rep. Smola secured and both grants are in place.

When we have snow, it will be easier to find good spots to place the trail 
camera.

The sessions for the 2019 MassTrails conference have been posted. 
Anyone attending should coordinate carpooling through email.

The workday on Sep. 28th had 8 participants. The trails look good. 

New Business

Following the acquisition of the Sichol property, Dick will meet with Ed 
Hood regarding possible grants.

Next years calendar was discussed. We hope to finalize it at the next 
meeting. A possible change is to list our trail rides as “Bike & Hike.”

The Quinebaug Woods Historic Walk will be Sat., Oct 26th from 10:00 to 
11:30. Larry Lowenthal will represent the Last Green Valley. Chris 
Chernoski from the Trustees may also attend.

There will be no November or January meeting. Our next meeting is 
Wednesday, December 11th at 7:00. It will be in the Community Room.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:02.

Richard Haller                 
Chairman
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